
IB World Literature I         Elizabeth Chambers, Instructor  
Metro High School         elizabeth.chambers@slps.org 
(314) 534.3894          www.slps.org/echambers 
 
August 23, 2021          Please return by Mon/Tues Aug 30/31 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
With your children, please read and discuss the course outline for IB World Lit I (which can be found on the left side of my teacher page at 
www.slps.org/echambers), then sign and return this half sheet.  All assignments and most course material can be found on the website and on MS 
Teams. 
Feel free to contact me at Metro (314) 534.3894 or elizabeth.chambers@slps.org if you have any questions now or as the school year progresses.  I 
look forward to working with you and your children this year. 
 
Thank you, 
Elizabeth Chambers 
 
 
 
I have read the course outline and I understand that I am responsible for following the requirements and policies.  I also understand 
that I should contact Mrs. Chambers for assistance if I have any problems with requirements, assignments, class design, or academic 
integrity. 
 
Student Name_____________________________________________Signature__________________________________________________ 
 
Parent/Caregiver Name _____________________________________ Signature  ________________________________________________ 
  
Phone #(s) __________________________________________ Email(s)_______________________________________________________ 
                     
                       _______________________________________________________ 
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